
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adventure Campus: 

Wescott 
November Newsletter 

Sid Fingerhut                      ACWescott@nbparks.org 847-513-3613 

DEAR WESCOTT FAMILIES, 

I am so happy to be back! Missed all the kids, staff and parents! I am 
quickly on the mend. The students have been busy and love going outside. We try 
to make sure that all the students get their homework done before going to the 
playground or the gym, so let me know if your child is not completing it.  

With the weather getting colder, we will spend most of our free time in the 
gym. If weather permits, we will go to the playground. Please make sure that all 
your children’s belongings are labeled- including gloves, hats, coats, boots, etc.  

Check out the Winter Break Escapes offerings! December 19th through 
December 22nd and the 26th through the 29th. Go online at least one week before 
to register. Don’t delay, it fills up fast! 

             If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out either 
through email or the cell phone listed above.  

Thank you,  

The Wescott Adventure Campus Team (Sid, Jim, Hannah, Jordan, Sam, Nora P,  

Nora R, Bobbie, Tin, Jack, Matt, Shirel, Marco, and Victoryia) 

  

  

  

  

Winter Break Programs 

Winter Break Sports Camp 
M-Th 9am-3pm   #19479 
 
Winter Break Escapes 
M-Th 9am-3pm   #19345 

Trips: 
12/19- Pinstripes 
12/20- Wizard of Oz 
12/21- Enchanted Castle 
12/22- Chuck E. Cheese 
12/26- Hot Shots Sports 
12/27- Wheeling Aquatic Center 
12/28- Bowlero 
12/29- Funtopia 
 

Winter Break Extended Care 
 
A.M Care 7-9 am  #19346 
P.M. Care 3-6:30pm #19347 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• November: No School Wednesday, November 23rd-Happy 
Thanksgiving! 

• https://www.nbparks.org/programs/beforeafter-school-
care/wescott/ 

Connect with us @ nbparks.org 
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